
                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Commodore, 
 
On Wednesday 7th September we are delighted to be running a sailing day in support of the 45th 
anniversary of the Mountbatten Hospice. This will comprise a day of J70 fleet racing, followed by a 
social event at the Castle, which will be open to all. The J70s will be provided by the Royal Yacht 
Squadron, Royal Thames Yacht Club and the Royal Southern Yacht Club with the full charter fee of 
£300 per boat (which is included in the entry fee) being given to the Mountbatten Hospice to get the 
fundraising for this event off to a flying start. The entry fee per club of £500 also includes 4 tickets to 
the prizegiving and BBQ. 
 
“Mountbatten is well known throughout the Isle of Wight for the quality of its care, and there are many 
people on the Island who know, or know of, someone who has been cared for by them,” said RYS 
Commodore James Holman. “The RYS greatly admires and respects the work of Mountbatten and we 
are very pleased indeed to be hosting this very special event. We hope it will be strongly supported.” 
 
All local sailing clubs are now being invited to enter a team for the regatta and it is hoped around 15 
boats will race. Please complete the online form to indicate your interest in participating, all the details 
for the day and sailing the J70s can be found on the RYS website. These boats are sailed with 4 crew. 
All teams are included in the prizegiving and BBQ at the club following the racing and additional tickets 
will be available for anyone to buy, with part of proceeds from ticket sales donated to Mountbatten. 
It will start at 4pm and include a BBQ and a raffle. Additional tickets cost £50 per person (£20 for 
children) and the price includes entry to the raffle, with the chance to win high quality local goods 
from the Isle of Wight. 
 
“We are incredibly grateful to the Royal Yacht Squadron, the Royal Thames Yacht Club and the Royal 
Southern Yacht Club for supporting Mountbatten, in what is a very special year for us,” said Nigel 
Hartley Mountbatten CEO. “The demand for our services continues to grow every year and we rely so 
much on the incredible support of our Island community. We really hope to make this regatta an annual 
event – it will help us raise funds but also give us an opportunity to highlight the importance of our 
work. Please do come along and join us for what promises to be a fabulous day.”  
 
For more details on the racing or to book tickets, contact the RYS office via email: mail@rys.org.uk or 
via the online booking form. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Patricia Lewington MVO 
Secretary 
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